
 

 
NOTICE 

 
Cancellation of Sydney West Joint Regional Planning Panel Meeting 

on 9 February 2012 
 
The Sydney West Joint Regional Planning Panel (regional panel) was scheduled to 
meet at 6.45pm on 9 February 2012 at Blacktown Council, 42 Flushcombe Road, 
Blacktown to consider the following development application:     
 
2011SYW043 – Blacktown - JRPP-11-605 - Proposed Staged Retail Development - 
Lot 23, DP 26987, H/N 217 Railway Terrace, Schofields 
 
This meeting has been cancelled and the regional panel will no longer determine this 
matter. 
 
The applicant had recently lodged a merit appeal in the Land and Environment Court 
because the development application was not determined within the time limits 
specified in the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979.  On appeal, the 
Court became the approval authority.  As result of a conciliation process known as a 
‘section 34 conference’ between the parties, the Court has approved the application, 
subject to conditions of consent.   
 
A copy of the Court’s approval and conditions of consent are available on the 
regional panel’s website at www.jrpp.nsw.gov.au under the ‘Development Register’ 
section.  
 
If you have any further enquiries please contact Suzie Jattan on (02) 9228 2060. 
 
 


